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Re: Docket DE 11-250 Investigation of Scrubber Costs and Recovery 
Memorandum Regarding Permitting Issues 

Dear Ms. Howland, 

Enclosed for filing, please find an original and seven copies of the memorandum of 
Conservation Law Foundation ("CLF") in the above-referenced docket. CLF acknowledges that 
at the hearing in this matter, the Commission established yesterday as the due date for this 
memorandum and requests that the Commission accept and consider it in the interests of justice. 
The Memorandum relies on information received from Public Service Company ofNew 
Hampshire (" PSNH") on Thursday March 15 and on the transcript of the hearing conducted on 
March 12, which we received only yesterday. It is apparent that PSNH had access to both of 
these documents prior to CLF ' s receipt of them. 

Please contact me should you have any questions . Thank you for your attention to this 
matter. 

Sincerely, 

1f I~ ~-c..--·. -
N. Jonathan Peress 

Cc: Service List DE 11-250 (via amail) 
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